
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
WPG Resources Ltd (ASX:WPG) is pleased to advise that it has reached 
agreement with representatives of the Antakirinja Matu–Yankunytjatjara 
Aboriginal Corporation RNTBC (AMYAC) on the commercial terms for the 
Tarcoola Native Title Mining Agreement (NTMA). 
 
AMYAC is the registered native title holder of land over which the Tarcoola gold 
project is located. 
 
Drafting of the full NTMA is nearing completion and AMYAC is expected to 
endorse it in mid-December. 
 
Execution by WPG and AMYAC of the NTMA is the last major prerequisite to the 
grant by the South Australian Department of State Development of the mineral 
lease at Tarcoola. 
 
 
Further Information 
 
For further information please contact WPG’s Managing Director & CEO, Martin 
Jacobsen on (02) 9251 1044. 
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